
RECAP - 2021 ONE-SHOT SHORT FILM CHALLENGE 
The A3F One Minute One-Shot 48 Hour Short Film Challenge took place 
March 12-14, 2021 with an online Showcase to comply with COVID guidelines. 

“With ongoing vaccinations and overall lower COVID cases heading into 
March,” said Jae Staats, A3F Director.  “We decided to host a film challenge to 
give our filmmakers and their cast and crew an opportunity to get back to a 
somewhat “normalcy” and make a movie!  

The reaction was incredible as 45 teams signed up to make films with just two 
clicks of the record button!  “With so many registered teams and surrounding 
excitement,” said A3F Assistant Director, Jason Francois, “we decided to give 
them an extra minute.”  Thirty-three teams beat the 48 Hour deadline while 
incorporating the Theme “Something Unexpected,” a Line of Dialogue, “Didn’t 
see that coming.” and a Box or Envelop as the Prop. 

The Judges Panel watched and scored the films selecting the overall Top 10 
and Individual Category Winners before they premiered on our A3F Showcase 
page much to the delight of the indie film community in AZ and beyond! 

“It was a lot of fun, I can't wait for the next challenge!” — Gerald Lamb, Witty 
Pigeons
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“Thank you A3F, for 
everything you've 
done not just for 

the film community 
but for me as a 

filmmaker too!” — 
Sterling Smith 

“Thanks A3F! Was 
fun doing my first 
one shot film.” — 

Angel Ruiz 

“We are blessed 
and grateful, I 

learned so much. 
We love the A3F!” 
— Kimber Leigh 

www.THEA3F.net

THE A3F 

https://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/oneshot_2021_results.pdf
https://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/oneshot_2021_teams.pdf
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